
 
 

 

Date: 28/09/2018 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014361 – IT systems spend 

Under the terms of Freedom of Information Act I would like to request information regarding the organisation’s spend 
on systems and it’s sub-systems for FY 2015-16, FY 2016-17, FY 2017-18 and projected spend for FY 2018-19. 
 
To break down the information into the specification you have requested would take approximately 40 hours of time 
(Exemption 12[1] Cost Exceeds Appropriate Limit) as the Trust does not hold the information in this way. 
 
The Finance Department would need to go through each transaction and invoice paid with a senior member of IT 
staff to categorize and clarify the spend. 
 
The Trust hopes the information provided is acceptable to you. 
 
There is also information on spend in the Annual Reports which can be found on the Trust website 
http://dudleygroup.nhs.uk/about-us/publications/annual-report/ 
 
The Trust also publishes spend over £25,000, this can be found on the Trust website 
http://dudleygroup.nhs.uk/about-us/publications/transparency-spend-over-25000/ 
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